March 2, 2023

Steve Usner

MPress

4100 Howard Avenue
New Orleans, LA 70125

Dear Mr. Usner:

We are in receipt of your email declining our request for production of documents, unless
subpoenaed. Unfortunately, the Council is unable to issue a subpoena without opening
an investigation. Therefore, the Council will open an investigation into this matter, and

you will be served with a subpoena shortly thereafter.

We look forward to addressing this matter with you in the coming weeks.

Regards,

JP Morre
Chair
Governmental Affairs Committee Budget, Audit and Board of Review Committee




